Notice of Public Hearing

The Harrisonburg City Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, April 11, 2017 at 7:00
p.m., or as soon as the agenda permits, in the City Council Chamber located at 409 South Main
Street, to consider vacation of a fifty foot (50”) easement along Driver Drive and two forty foot
(40”) access easements to a 1.865 acre lot, such easements previously granted by James Madison
University to the City of Harrisonburg to access its Resource Recovery Facility.

For any additional information, contact the City Manager’s Office 409 South Main Street,
Monday through Friday, 8:00am to 5:00pm.

All persons interested will have an opportunity to express their views at this public hearing.

Any individual requiring auxiliary aids, including signers, in connection with the public hearing
shall notify the City Manager at least five (5) days prior to the date of the meeting.
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